
Advisor - RUTH SWETLAND
This is the 25th anniversary of Senior

Chorus and another prosperous year was begun
with the Annual Christmas Program.

A new system was tried and found to be
successful. The boys chorus and the girls chor-
us were combined and they practiced twice a
week. As a result, finer music was produced.

Several popular songs were among the
many melodious tunes in the Annual Choral
Festival. The program was a huge success.

Thank you, Miss Swetland, for you and
your chorus' grand work.
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President —
JACK GRIFFITHS

Vice-President —
MIRIAM ANDERSON

Secretary - LOUIS DE VICO
Treasurer —

JOAN STAGAARD
Accompanists —

RUTH ANDERSON
ALICE PETTY

MIXED CHORUS
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